
 

 

VIRDEN JUNIOR HIGH 

SCHOOL 

HOME OF THE SAINTS 

 

 

January 8, 2021  

 

Dear VJH Parents and Guardians; 

 

Happy New Year! I hope everyone had a good break. I had a good one considering the Public Health Orders. It 

was a good rest! VJH is a different place without the 7’s+8’s. They are now in remote learning. The Gr. 5+6’s have 

settled back in to a routine. The downstairs is a very quiet place! Remote Learning has been going well. There 

were a few bumps but we have figured them out and students are receiving live, synchronous lessons. We 

definitely miss all those students! It is great to see the outdoor rink so busy. The weather is fantastic and many 

people are taking advantage. I look forward to the end of level Red and having all our students back in class. Take 

care! Be Kind! Be safe! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mr. D. Nahachewsky 

Principal  

Virden Junior High School 

 

 
 

 

Email:  dnahachewsky@flbsd.mb.ca 

Mr. Don Nahachewsky, Principal 

Phone:  204-748-1932 
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